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MEMORANDUM MTAPB -16-010 
 
 

To:   UP College of Education Faculty, Students and Staff 

From:  Office of the Dean 

Date:   28 August 2016 

Re:  Suspension of Classes during the 9th ICTED 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Day and evening classes at the College of Education will be suspended from September 1 to 3, 
2016 to allow faculty, staff and students to participate in the 9th International Conference on 
Teacher Education.  The ICTED is a biennial international conference sponsored by our college.   
This year’s conference theme focuses on Teacher Agency and Educational Reform.  For more 
information, please visit ictedphililppines.org. 
 
 

            
       Marie Therese A.P. Bustos 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


